
 

From: Renee McPhail <rsmcphail@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Monday, April 30, 2018 2:46 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Cottages at Barton Green 

 

To the Planning Commission, 
 
I live on Pontiac Trail and sincerely hope that you do NOT advance the plans for the "Cottages at 
Barton Green." 
 
There is a solid line of cars idling in line down Pontiac every morning and back again every evening. 
The same lines are on Barton on their way to and from the freeway. I can barely get out of or back to 
my house during those times, not to mention any young person who is trying to cross the streets to 
get to A2Steam. To add another 500 cars is simply irresponsible.  
 
And we haven't even seen the effect that the North Sky development will have on our area. Do not 
add more traffic to these roads. There aren't enough routes to and from that area. Don't make it 
worse. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Renee McPhail 
1607 Pontiac 
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